
From: samuel mick
To: Kristi Jefferson
Subject: Samuel Mick 120 W 2nd St & 223E 1st St
Date: Friday, April 08, 2022 12:39:58 PM

April 8 2022

Kristi Jefferson

City Planner

Re: Request for HPC extension at 120 w 2nd St

For new construction. And 223 E 1st St

For expansion of garage door in alley

Kristie Jefferson

I am writing you to apply for an extension

On 2 projects approved by the HPC.

120 W 2nd St new construction and

223 E 1st St garage door expansion in the alley

Due to the high price of construction materials

And trying to find sub-contractors at a reasonable rate.

I am requesting a two-year extension on

Both properties. Not asking for any changes

To Either property.

Thank you for your consideration

Samuel Mick

mailto:samuelmick61@live.com
mailto:kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com


Samuel Mick
Ph : 719-839-1001
Add: P.O. Box 1008 Salida Co 81201


